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Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household: 
 
First, thank you for the honor of serving as Queen for 
Isis Temple No. 41. My election as Pr. Badoura seemed 
only yesterday, and I thought I had plenty of time. 
Becoming Queen was way in the future, but the future is 
now.  We are an active group and time flies by when you 
are having fun. 
 

Queen’s Message  

 

Special Interest 

Articles: 

 
• Queen’s Message 
 
• Pr. Royal Message         
 
• Pr. Badoura          

 Message 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for the performances of the Isis Temple units.  The Egyptian 
Band sounded good and the snake charmer was entertaining. The Patrol 
did a great boot scoot, keeping in step.  Dancers and Pageantry looked 
angelic as you signed The Lord’s Prayer.  Everything looks different when 
viewed from the Throne. 
 
Thank you to Jinny Parsons and Sharon Harbison for your hard work 
decorating the banquet hall for the reception and for leading the Dancer’s 
Unit in serving.   
 
We have a lot going on in our Temple as usual. Beginning with the April 
Stated Session, we will have some surprises. There will be an attendance 
prize given each month.   
 
Our Supreme Queen Visit comes early this year. Marsha D. Sowers who is 
currently Supreme Princess Royal plans to visit Isis Temple on Sunday, 
September 7, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. with the banquet to follow at 6:00 p.m.  
This will be at the Scottish Rite Cathedral. Be sure and mark your 
calendars.  We will have our stated session earlier that week. 
 
I am so proud of the 2014 Officers of Isis Temple. I look forward to working 
with you, Past Queens and all the Ladies of the Household. 
 
 
 

Thank you to all who participated in the Installation of Officers on Saturday, 
March 23, 2014, at the Scottish Rite Cathedral. You invested of your time to 
make this day so memorable for all of us. You hold the high standard for all 
of us to emulate. 
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Queen’s Message, continued 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Hello all! 
 
It is amazing how fast the time seems to go.  I would have never believed my year as Princess Royal 
would be here so quick. I first want to say a special THANK YOU to our Nile sewing group for making 
my year as Princess Tirzah so successful; your quiet work behind the scenes is invaluable.  To the 
Ladies of the Household, another thanks you for your donations of items and gift cards.  It truly is a 
privilege to belong to such a wonderful Temple. 
As the next chapter in my Nile life begins, I am excited.  I have no apprehension simply because of 
the love and support of each of you.  I will try my best to support each of you with a kind word, a big 
smile, lots of hugs and hard work. 
 

Nile love, Pr. Royal, Tina Dobbs 812-589-7788 
 

                        Princess Princess Princess Princess RoyalRoyalRoyalRoyal, Tina  Dobbs, Tina  Dobbs, Tina  Dobbs, Tina  Dobbs    
 

 

           There are three very important things you can always 

give but still keep at the same time...Your word, a smile 

and a grateful heart! 

Nishan Panwar 

This year, we will have “Star” vision. My theme is “You’re a Shining Star.”  My motto is “Let your 
light shine”.  “Scripture” Every valley shall be exalted, and every mountain made low; and the 
crooked made straight, and the rough places plain.”  Isaiah 40:4-5 
 
Some upcoming dates that you may want to make note of: 
 
 Monday, April 7:  7:00 p.m.   Stated Session at Hadi Temple 
 
 Tuesday, April 8: 11:45 a.m.  Princeton Nile Club at R’Z in Fort Branch 

Meet at Holiday Inn on Hwy. 41 for car pool. If you plan to 
car pool, call Pr. Royal, Tina Dobbs 812-589-7788 

 
 Saturday, April 26:  8:30 a.m.-6:00 p.m.  Eggcellent Crop Fundraiser 
 
 June 1-6:  Daughters of the Nile Supreme Session in Omaha, Nebraska 
 
The calendar of events is listed elsewhere in our newsletter.  I hope you will attend as many events 
as your schedule and time will allow.  As always, we are about good character, having fun and 
helping the children of the Shriners Hospitals. 
 
Let your love shine, 
Queen Janice Akers-Du Bois  
812-568-6467 
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Ladies of the Household, 
  
It still hasn’t completely sunken in that I’ve begun this amazing journey. I am overwhelmed at the 
outpouring of support and well-wishes I’ve received from all of you. What an honor it is to follow in 
my mother’s footsteps and serve Isis Temple No. 41 as Princess Badoura. 
  
When I joined Daughters of the Nile in 2003, I never dreamed I would become this active. But when 
my mother, PQ Sharon Norvell, became an officer, I began attending sessions to support her and 
helped her learn her memory work at home. When I started to really listen and understand our ritual, 
I fell in love with the beauty and meaning of the poetry and symbolism. It is my hope that more of you 
will attend our Stated Sessions and listen with fresh ears; let it sink in – let yourself fall in love with it 
as I have. 
  
Thank you from the bottom of my heart for your words of encouragement, your hugs, and your 
confidence in me. Special thanks to our Past Queens and Supreme Queen Margaret Ann Risk for 
giving me the final nudges I needed to begin this adventure. 
  
Nile love, 
Pr. Badoura, Krista Williams 
812-484-8860 

 

Princess Badoura 
                    Krista Williams 

Marian Trapp, Junior Past Queen  
 

My dear friends, 
It is hard to realize that the same period of time can be both the longest and shortest of your life. I can hardly 
believe that my year as your leader has come to an end but there were times that it seemed interminable. I 
will never forget this year of my life. Many happy and sad things happened but we all rallied around each 
other and supported each other. I greatly appreciate all of your love and help. 
 
 Supreme Queen Margaret Ann’s visit was very inspiring. She is truly a wonderful lady. Her vision is to make 
our work less arduous so that we can spend more of our time having fun with each other and making money 
for the Shrine Hospitals rather than stressing ourselves out by memorizing every word in the ritual. She has 
suggested that we take a survey of our members about what their interests are and then form informal groups 
to get together with others with the same interests and have fun.  TENNIS ANYONE? 
 
Congratulations to Queen Jan and all of the new officers. I will be there for you in any way that I can. 
Sparkles of Nile Love,  
Marian Trapp, JPQ 
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Note from Pr. Chaplain 
Sharon Harbison 

 

It's a new beginning of the year for Daughters of the Nile. I want to say thank you so very much 
to Jr. Past Queen Marian Trapp and PQs Margaret Coomer and Jean Rickard - you were so 

understanding and great to me. Now it's a new year at Isis Temple No. 41 as your Chaplain.  
 
Thank you so much, Queen Jan, for trusting me with another year. A NEW DAY. My Lord is here 

beside me, as I strive to forge ahead. With the utmost optimism on the pathways where I tread, I 
know that yesterday is gone. Not to dwell on the failures past, I'll make the most of every hour as 

long as this day will last. I will take pride in all I do; my values redefined, for God controls my 
heart and mind. A whole new day He gives to us. God's love prevails, and I smile and rejoice as 

this new day begins. I would like to say welcome to our newest members. I am here for you and 

all of the Ladies of the Household.  
May God bless, 
Sharon Harbison, Pr. Chaplain 

812-518-4175 
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April  April  April  April  2014201420142014     
04/07/14    7:00 pm           Stated Session (Hadi 2nd Floor) 
04/08/14   11:45am           Princeton Nile Club R’zs Contact Pr. Royal  
      Tina Dobbs, carpool 812-589-7788 
04/16/14    6:30 pm          Nile 101 Class (Hadi 2nd Floor) 
04/26/14    8:30 am-6:00pm    Excellent Crop Bethel UCC 
 

MMMMay ay ay ay 2014201420142014 
05/05/14    7:00 pm   Stated Session (Hadi 2nd Floor) 
05/21/14    6:30 pm          Nile 101 Class (Hadi 2nd Floor) 
 

June June June June 2014201420142014 
06/01-06/14        Supreme Session - Omaha, Nebraska 
06/10/14   11:45am       Princeton Nile Club R’Z contact Pr. Royal  
      Tina Dobbs to carpool 812-589-7788 

July July July July 2014201420142014 
07/12//14        Get together attending Fiddler on the Roof 
07/17/14   2:00pm-6:30pm     Isis Temple Summer Card Party 
07/21-26/14        4-H Fair 
 
 
 
  

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

               Princeton Nile Club                                
 
 2014 Meetings:               R’Z’s Restaurant in Princeton, IN.  

          At Noon 
         
   April 8th – June 10th – September 9th – December 9th 
                
       Carpooling available, contact Pr. Royal Tina Dobbs 812-589-7788 
 

 

   Isis Isis Isis Isis Temple No. 41 Calendar 2014Temple No. 41 Calendar 2014Temple No. 41 Calendar 2014Temple No. 41 Calendar 2014    
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        Welcome to the ISIS Temple No. 41 Website! 
 
Check out the recently, updated website pages 

at: www.isis41don.com. 

 

The site opens on the Index/Home page where important 

information can be found. The navigation chart links to the 

indicated pages. 

 

Newly updated pages are: Installation of 2014 Officers; 2014 

Supreme Queen's visitation; Officers list; Committees list; 2013 

100th Birthday; 2014 Calendar; Upcoming Events; Quilting & 

Sewing; Princeton Nile Club; Gallery of PQ's. 

 

Information and photographs are always welcome for the 

website!  Please send to: silvdove@aol.com 

Susan Reynolds, webmaster 
       812-453-4931 

 

 

A very special Thank You to all of 
our ladies that help with our Sewing 
and Quilting group.  

We meet each Monday at 9:00 AM 
on the second floor of Hadi. If you 
can’t join us, please stop by and 
pick up an item to take home to 
work on. Or just stop by and have 
lunch with us. 

If you would like to donate items for 
our sewing and quilting group, 
please contact me. 

 

 

             Pr. Donna Duncan   

                    812- 477-1777 

 
 

   How many     
   leaves remain  
   on the white  
  rose for    
  Ceremonial? 
   Attend Nile 101 

I am not afraid of tomorrow for I 
have seen yesterday. And I love 
today! 

Isis Temple lost 7% of its 
membership in 2013. 
How can you help? Do 
you know someone who 
is eligible? 

 

 

Our next Newsletter will be out 
in July. Have an article you 
want to put in? Email us at 
no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
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2013 Year End Queen’s Report, Marian Trapp 
 
I would not give up this experience for a wheelbarrow of gold. I learned so much this year from all of you. 

 
The 2013-2014 Officers were installed on March 23, 2013, at 2:30 pm at the Scottish Rite with a reception following. It 
was a beautiful ceremony and an event for all of us to remember. The installing officers did an outstanding job and 
presented a great example for the new officers. The units performed in their usual exceptional manner. 
 
The Eggcellent Crop on April 6,  2013, was a fun and profitable day. Co-chairmen, Penny Eades, PQ and Sandy Shafer 
JPQ did an eggcellent job of planning. Karla Goff PQ, Tina Dobbs, and I checked in the Croppers and sold half pot and 
Chinese Auction tickets. A great time was had by all. 
 
On April 7, 2013, Pr. Royal, Jan Akers-DuBois, Pr. Tirzah, Tina Dobbs, and I traveled to Madisonville, KY, to attend the 
Installation of Officers of NeithTemple No. 80. It was a beautiful spring day and the trip was very pleasant. On April 9, 
2013, I had the honor of installing the officers of the Princeton Nile Club at R’Z in Ft. Branch. Nancy Clem is the president, 
Denise Brenner, the Vice President, and Nora Miller is Sec/Treas.  
 
On May 28, I was invited to have lunch with the Divan ladies and several past Divan ladies at the Edgewater Grill in 
Newburgh to honor the Imperial Sir’s Lady. It was a pleasant afternoon with a stop at a Newburgh boutique on the return 
trip. 
 
On June 14, I flew off to Grapevine, TX, for the 97

th
 Supreme Session of the Supreme Temple. What a gorgeous and 

ingenious venue for a Supreme Session! Everything was under one roof. On Friday night there was a party at a ranch that 
brought in $40,000 for the Foundation. Cathy Carol Rose of Koran Temple in Indianapolis was elected to serve as 
Supreme Princess Badoura.  
 
The McHenry Awards for quiet heroes were a big thrill this year. This award is given to the 5 individuals who have given 
the largest personal donations during the year. Out of the five awards, members of Isis Temple won two! Congratulations 
and thank you to Kathy Widick PQ and Billie Haas.  
 
Isis Temple won first place again in our level for the Isis Temple No. 41 newsletter. Congratulations and many thanks go 
to Nancy Markham PQ and her proofreader Krista Williams for this honor. 
 
We received many Supreme Appointments in 2013.  Penny Eades PQ was named to the Supreme Action Committee; 
Tiffany Ball PQ was placed on the Membership and Public Relations Committee. PSQ Sue Layman remains on the 
Supreme Temple Finance Committee and a member of the Board of Directors of the Daughters of the Nile Foundation. 
Margaret Coomer PQ is Supreme Ambassador to the NE area. Linda Trible PQ is Supreme Ambassador to the NE area 
and President of the Board of Directors of the Daughters of the Nile Foundation. Shirley Sheets, PQ and Jennifer 
Emsweller PQ were named Supreme Temple American Flag Escorts. Kathy Widick PQ and Karla Goff  PQ were 
appointed as Supreme Temple Canadian Flag escorts. Elsie Harston PQ of  Neith Temple and dual member of Isis was 
made Supreme Temple American Flag escort. Sharon Norvell PQ was appointed as Supreme Temple Banner Escort. 
 
We were very active during the summer. The Egyptian Band and the Patrol had booths at the Shriners Fest.  
Pr. Chaplain Sharon Harbison and Judy Peak PQ visited the shut-ins. The Egyptian Band hosted the Nile Summer Card 
Party. Many of us shared fun and fellowship by working at the Vanderburgh County 4H Fair Food Booth. The membership 
committee had a Membership Brunch on August 3. It was well attended and was very enjoyable. On Aug. 19, we had a 
special dinner at the Western Ribeye for our Supreme Appointees. Our BBQ sale took place on August 24. Thanks to the 
members and to the Shriners who helped us with the cooking. Our faithful sewing and quilting group under the leadership 
of Donna Duncan met all through the summer to do their good work. 
 
Our first meeting after the summer was on September 3, 2013. We had our first ceremonial and welcomed two new 
princesses, Robbi Redman and Leigh Ann Duncan. We also honored the past queens and 50 year members. Velma 
Young earned her 50 year pin but was not in attendance. We had a beautiful reception after the meeting.  
 
Our Fall Card Party was on Oct. 17. Special thanks to Tina Dobbs, Judy Palmer, Shirley Sheets, and many more for 
making this a success.  
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2013 Year End Queen’s Report continued 
 
The first monthly Nile 101 class was held on October 16 and chaired by Nancy Markham PQ. 
 
Several of us attended the Supreme Queen’s official visits in other Temples. It was a privilege to be at the presentation 
of the latest Million Dollar Plaque at Lexington, KY Shriners Hospital.  
 
The Sunset Sprint was on Sunday Oct. 27. 100% of the profit of this event was given to the Daughters of the Nile 
Foundation to celebrate the 100

th
 year of the Supreme Temple of Daughter of the Nile. Thanks to Penny  Eades PQ for 

chairing this event and Karla Goff  PQ for running the event .  
 
On November 3, 2013, we celebrated our 100

th
 year with a potluck carry-in at PQ Carol Wellmeier’s party house. The 

food was delicious and the Nile Trivia game was very entertaining and enlightening. 
 
The Patrol hosted a lovely Christmas party after the Stated Session and I attended the Christmas parties of all of the 
units and the Past Queens.  
 
SQ Margaret Ann Risk arrived in Evansville at 10:00 pm on Wednesday, March 5, 2014. PSQ Sue Layman, PQ Linda 
Trible PQ Margaret Coomer Pr. Tirzah Tina Dobbs and Rick Dobbs were there with me to greet her. She was tired but 
who would know? She is always happy and upbeat. I have never met such a gracious and kind lady. Her main concern 
is others and how they feel. Our officers did an outstanding job. She has the attitude that we are all volunteers and who 
is to criticize a volunteer. I traveled with her to Madisonville and witnessed the most beautiful and touching ceremonial. 
This is a small temple where the ladies drive a long distance to meet at the temple.  
 
We lost many members this past year due to death along with several of our most beloved past queens. This 
experience, while devastating, brought forth a reminder of our love and commitment to each other. I am so glad for the 
experience of knowing these graceful ladies even as I mourn for their loss. We also lost a precious child who we will all 
miss. How fortunate we were to have known him through his PQ mother. Again we were able to comfort each other 
and show our support. 
 
Thank you very much for making me your queen for a year. I will strive to be a lifetime worker for Daughters of the Nile. 
This experience has had a great impact on my life and I hope sincerely that more of you will choose to climb this ladder 
to the higher life on Earth. If you do, you will be enriched beyond belief. 

 

Pr. Recorder, Jerry BrennerPr. Recorder, Jerry BrennerPr. Recorder, Jerry BrennerPr. Recorder, Jerry Brenner    

Thanks for another great year and for Thanks for another great year and for Thanks for another great year and for Thanks for another great year and for 
everyone’s help. I couldn’t do it without you!everyone’s help. I couldn’t do it without you!everyone’s help. I couldn’t do it without you!everyone’s help. I couldn’t do it without you!    
    
    
                                                                        Pr. Jerry BrennerPr. Jerry BrennerPr. Jerry BrennerPr. Jerry Brenner    
        8116 Old Boonville Hwy8116 Old Boonville Hwy8116 Old Boonville Hwy8116 Old Boonville Hwy    

Evansville, IN 47715Evansville, IN 47715Evansville, IN 47715Evansville, IN 47715    
812812812812----477477477477----9310931093109310    
Mamaw7276@gmail.comMamaw7276@gmail.comMamaw7276@gmail.comMamaw7276@gmail.com    
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Isis Temple 2014 Officers 
Queen, Janice Akers-Du Bois 
4841 S Bohleber Road 
Evansville IN  47712 
(812) 568-6467 (cell) 
(812) 985-3458 
jyakers@aol.com 
 
Pr. Royal, Tina Dobbs 
1516 Brixton Road 
Evansville IN  47710 
(812) 589-7788 
tdobbs@dccevv.com 
 
Pr. Tirzah, Jennifer Nance 
2500 Harmony Way 
Evansville IN  47720 
(812) 449-2405 (cell) 
jennifernance01@hotmail.com 
 
Pr. Badoura Krista Williams 
1781 S Walnut Ln. 
Evansville IN  47714 
(812) 484-8860 (cell) 
kristarae77@yahoo.com 
 
Pr. Recorder, Jerry Brenner 
8116 Old Boonville Hwy. 
Evansville IN  47715 
(812) 319-9310 
mamaw7276@gmail.com 
 
Pr. Banker, Katharine Widick PQ 
7001 Old Boonville Hwy. 
Evansville IN  47715 
(812) 473-0462   
453-5705 (cell) 
kawidick@aol.com 
 
JPQ, Marian Trapp  
2888 Laura Lynn Lane 
Newburgh  IN  47630 
(812) 453-2487 
mariantrapp@fctuckeremge.com 
 
Pr. Marshal, Kara May 
4201 Claremont Av. 
Evansville IN  47712 
(812) 760-7975 
karafoley45@gmail.com 
 
Pr. Chaplain, Sharon Harbison 
8957 Anderia Ct. 
Newburgh IN  47630 
(812) 518-4175 
harbison_sharon@yahoo.com 
 

Lady of the Keys, Janis Du Bois 
4841 S Bohleber Road 
Evansville IN 47712 
(812) 430-6154 
(812) 985-3458 
jnsdubois@aol.com 
 
Lady of the Gates, Charlotta Smith 
6700 Valley Road  
Newburgh IN  47630 
(812) 499-7934 
charlotta6700@aol.com 
 
Pr. Nydia, Jennifer Kincaid-Holmes 
226 Smith Road 
Sebree KY 42455 
(270) 893-1060 
jennifer kincaid1975@gmail.com 
 
Pr. Zulieka, Jinny Parsons 
3613 Cornell Ct. 
Evansville IN  47711 
(812) 457-7457 
jinny-parsons@att.net 
 
Pr. Zenobia 
Robbi Redman 
5709 N Kerth Ave 
Evansville IN  47711 
(812) 774-5405 
robbiredman@yahoo.com 
 
Pr. Zora, Cheryl Stader 
1500 Regents Park Rd. 
Evansville IN  47710 
(812) 424-4611 
jbtav@att.net 
 
Pr. Zuliema Sandra Goodman 
4545 Baywood Ct. 
Evansville IN  47725 
(812) 867-2764 
bttryflyluv6504@wowway.com 
 
Pr. Musician, Jane Harmon 
7605 Bellemeade 
Evansville IN  47715 
(812) 491-1910 
jeffharmonjazz@gmail.com 
 
Attendant, Nickiole Lynn 
4027 Kleitz Rd. 
Evansville IN  47720 
(812) 598-2620 
nickole.lynn@att.com 
nikilynn6454@yahoo.com 
 

Attendant, Casey Jo Wonders 
3340 Glen Cove 
Evansville IN  47725 
(812) 454-4676 
cjwonders85@gmail.com 
 
Slave Girl 
Denise Brenner 
7142 E 550 S 
Francisco  IN  47649 
(812) 664-4159 
brennerdenise@yahoo.com 
     
Slave Girl, Shelba Bauermeister  
367 Dreier Blvd. 
Evansville  IN  47712 
(812) 426-2694 
kits1013@aol.com 
 
Ceremonial Asst. Judith Peak PQ 
1628 Washington Av 
Evansville IN  47714 
(812) 473-5927 
(812) 428-4624 (cell) 
jpeacpea@aol.com 
 
Ceremonial Asst. Tiffany Ball PQ 
2214 Powell  
Evansville IN  47714 
(812) 431-4909 
 
Ceremonial Asst. Kathy Widick PQ 
7001 Old Boonville Hwy 
Evansville IN  47715 
(812) 473-0462 
kawidick@aol.com 
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ISIS TEMPLE COMMITTEE LIST 2014 
Sickness & Distress 
Pr. Chaplain Sharon Harbison (812) 518-4175 
Shirley Sheets PQ   (812) 867-7964 
Jerry Brenner    (812) 319-9310 
Judy Peak PQ    (812) 473-5927 
Jinny Parsons    (812) 457-7457 
 
Membership 
Shirley Sheets PQ Chair  (812) 867-7964 
Nancy Markham PQ Co-Chair (812) 909-2090 
Tiffany Ball PQ   (812) 473-1424 
Tina Dobbs    (812) 589-7788 
Jennifer Nance   (812) 449-2405 
Krista Williams   (812) 484-8860 
Kathy Rosa    (812) 499-9637 
Nancy Clem    (812) 385-4282 
Sandy Goodman   (812) 867-2764 
 
Ways & Means 
Janis Du Bois, Chair   (812) 430-6154 
Karla Goff  PQ    (812) 401-6455 
Tina Dobbs    (812) 589-7788 
Jennifer Nance   (812) 449-2405 
Krista Williams   (812) 484-8860 
Kathy Rosa    (812) 499-9637 
Elsie Ervin    (812) 867-5394 
Marian Trapp JPQ   (812) 453-2487 
Robbi Redman   (812) 774-5405 
Sharon Harbison   (812) 518-4175 
Jinny Parsons    (812) 457-7457 
 
Budget & Finance 
Sandy Shafer PQ Chair  (812) 473-3744 
Barbara Markwell   (812) 867-3081 
Elsie Ervin    (812) 867-5394
  
Newsletter & Roster 
Nancy Markham PQ Chair  (812) 909-2090 
Krista Williams   (812) 484-8860 
 
Charitable Giving 
Jerry Brenner    (812) 319-9310 
 
Quilting 
Donna Duncan Chair   (812) 477-1777 
Judy Peak PQ Co-Chair  (812) 473-5927 
 
Ladies of the Household Delegates 
Nancy Clem    (812) 385-4282 
Sharon Harbison   (812) 518-4175 
 
 

 
Candidate Hosting 
Jan Slifer PQ Chair   (812) 479-3865 
Carol Wellmeier PQ   (812) 475-0986 
 
 
Receptions 
Robbi Redman Chair   (812) 774-5405 
Joann Hudson    (812) 476-9602 
Sharon Deutsch   (812) 437-8511 
Barbara Markwell   (812) 774-5405 
Ann Garrett    (812) 359-5036 
 
Financial Review 
Penny Eades PQ Chair  (812) 760-4575 
Gay Graper PQ   (812) 476-6335 
Margaret Coomer PQ   (812) 423-3290 
Marian Trapp JPQ   (812) 453-2487 
 
Website 
Nancy Markham PQ   (812) 909-2090 
Sue Reynolds    (812) 499-0318 
 
Publicity & Marketing 
Terri Cheesman   (812) 897-0335 
Janis Du Bois    (812) 430-6154
  
Nile 101 
Nancy Markham PQ Chair  (812) 909-2090 
Jan Slifer PQ    (812) 479-3865 
Tiffany Ball PQ   (812) 473-1424 
 
Supreme Visitation Committee 
Linda Trible PQ Chair   (812) 985-9702 
Tina Dobbs Co-Chair   (812) 589-7788 
Jennifer Nance   (812) 449-2405 
Krista Williams   (812) 484-8860 
Jinny Parsons (decorations)  (812) 457-7457 
Sharon Harbison (decorations)  (812) 518-4175 
 
Bylaws 
Margaret Coomer PQ Chair   (812) 423-3290 
Karla Goff  PQ    (812) 401-6455 
Linda Trible PQ   (812) 205-7143 
Tiffany Ball PQ   (812) 473-1424 
 
Historian & Photography 
Nancy Markham PQ Chair  (812) 909-2090 
Jerry Brenner    (812) 319-9310 
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            WORKING TOGETHER FOR THE CHILDREN 

 

 

We were honored at the Installation of 2014 Isis Temple Officers to have the President of the Hadi 
Shrine Hospital Staff speak. To keep you informed we have asked President, Ron Higgs to share 
his speech with you! 
 
Today, I would like to take a few moments and talk about our participation with our hospitals and how we 
adapt to the various changes taking place now and in the future.  Due to the economic downturn, Tampa 
requested all 22 hospitals to reduce their costs by 50%. We have 4 hospitals within our jurisdiction. They are 
Lexington, Cincinnati, Chicago and St Louis.  Lexington, which is 2nd only to Tampa as the busiest hospital, 
will close their hospital and move to the University of Kentucky Campus and combine their facilities with ours. 
 
Cincinnati will not close, however they will start accepting Clef Lip and Palate Patients as well as current burn 
patients. By increasing patient flow the hope is to increase Revenue by 50%. This hospital will remain a full 
hospital.             
 
Chicago had already started cutting expenses by out sourcing such items as braces and casts. St Louis will 
close the 160,000 sq. ft. hospital and is in the process of relocating and building a new 55,000 sq. ft., 3 story 
hospital.  The hospital will be very close to the children's hospital complex.  There will be 12 semi-private 
rooms that will be located on the 2nd floor.  Emphasis will be for outpatient services.  The estimated savings 
for the change is expected to be approx. 55% from a cost of 24 Million. They are presently experiencing to 
approx. 11.5 Million.  Unfortunately the fall-out will be the elimination of 74 employees.  Tampa has stated we 
are not to use the term "free" or no cost when referring to the treatment of our patients. The proper phrase is 
"we treat all children regardless of their ability to pay".  This came about when we started billing 3rd parties 
such as Insurance Companies for those patients whom carried insurance.  This has been a valuable asset of 
reducing cost.  
 
Our present budget of nearly $850 million a year was reduced last year by approx. $410 million dollars by 3rd 
party pay reimbursement. For those patients who do not carry insurance, by law we must bill for services, 
however this occurs only once.  Our hospitals are not in the collection business and do not handle money.   
 All return visits are considered "new" and outstanding bills are not available or considered to the hospital 
performing patient services. We are considering adding the "Wounded Soldier” to our patient services list. 
 These are Soldiers who have lost limbs or who have had severe burns from combat related losses.   This 
would require raising our age limit from 18 yrs. to 26 yrs. old.  As you can see there are a lot of changes that 
are taking place and many more yet to evolve.                     
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      Foundation News  

 Linda Trible, PQ 

    President, Daughters of the Nile Foundation 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Isis Temple 201Isis Temple 201Isis Temple 201Isis Temple 2014444    Rosters Rosters Rosters Rosters AAAAvailablvailablvailablvailableeee    
    
New rosters available May 1, 2014. If you would like to 
have one mailed to you please send $1.00 for postage 

along with your name and address to:   
                                      Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner 

8116 Old Boonville Hwy            
Evansville, IN 47715  

 (812) 319-9310 
Mamaw7276@gmail.com     

 

 

What an exciting time to be a part of our great philanthropy!  The money raised by our membership 
and from the public at large allows us to help so many precious children in the Shriners Hospitals 
for Children® network.  As Daughters of the Nile we should feel very proud of the support we 
provide for patient care.  The patients can receive the care they need, and their families need not 
worry about anything other than helping make their child’s dreams come true.   
 
Supreme Session will soon be here.  If you are attending, be sure to stop by the My Gift Program 
booth.  A new Caring for Kids pin and Seasons of Children ornament will be available.  And don’t 
forget to place a bid on one of the beautiful baskets at the Silent Auction.  If you are not able to 
travel to Omaha, all of the My Gift Program items will be available through the Foundation website 
at www.donfdn.org.  Whether you support our philanthropy by purchasing Stepping Stones to 
Happiness certificates, NOW certificates, My Gift Program items, and the direct mail program or by 
supporting the Isis Temple fundraising activities, please know you are helping make miracles 
happen in the lives of children. 
 
As a personal note, my term on the Daughters of the Nile Foundation Board will end the beginning 
of June.  It is has been such an honor to see the Foundation grow from a mere idea to a strong and 
vibrant part of our Order.  The Convalescent Endowment Fund has grown to over $30 million, and 
our donations to Shriners Hospitals for Children® are larger each year.  Daughters of the Nile will 
be prominently recognized in the new hospitals in Lexington and St. Louis, and public support for 
the Foundation continues to grow.  Each member should feel extremely proud of what we do for 
these special children and their families. 
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CONGRATULATIONSCONGRATULATIONSCONGRATULATIONSCONGRATULATIONS!!!!    

Isis Temples new members: Patricia Banet, Karen Cox, Emliy Hollingsworth, Katha Rosa, Candy 
Sabel, Rebecca Shelton and Casey Wonders. Also in the photo are Supreme Queen Margaret 
Ann Risk, PSQ, Sue Layman, Supreme Pr. Badoura Cathy Rose and Queen, Marian Trapp. 
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        Isis Temple Past Queens 
            Next Meeting at Hadi Red Fez dining room at 7:00 PM 

     Always the 3rd Monday of each month, except June, July & August 

     Hope to see all Past Queens at our next meeting April 21st    

 

Please contact PQ Penny Eades, President of the Past Queens   
Club    812-760-4575                

                                    

 

 
 

  

         Irene Bradford 
         Queen, 1965 

          LaRue Cloud 
           Queen, 1966 

              Mary Schwind 
              Queen, 1967 

     ISIS TEMPLE PAST QUEENS 
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Isis Temple Patrol  

Here we are marching into spring. 

If you like to march, and would be interested in Isis Temple Patrol,      

we are having a Super Supper Social to eat and meet us.  

The social is, April 29
th

, that’s Tuesday at 6:30 pm. Bethel United          

Church of Christ, 3029 Green River Rd. across from Menards.  

We would love to see you. 

Our meetings are the second Monday at 7:00 pm. If you would like more information please 

contact me 812-205-8552 or 401-6455 

PQ, Karla Goff , Captain 

 

 

The Dancers and Pageantry were very proud to see our own 
Jan Akers-Dubois installed as Queen of Isis Temple No. 41 
during a beautiful Installation Ceremony. We participated in  
the Honor Guard, preformed after Installation, and served at 
the reception. 
We are proud to be the Isis temple designated unit this year  
and are looking forward to traveling to Omaha, Nebraska with 
Queen Jan.  
Our officers for 2014 are Sharon Harbison, President, Judy  
Peak, PQ, VP, Kathy Widick, PQ, Secretary ,Carolyn  
Gallagher as Treasurer and Jinny Parsons as Director. 
We still have plenty of room to grow. At the present we have a total of 7 active dancers.  
Thanks to everyone who bought pecans from the Dancers> We still have plenty if you need more. 
If you are interested please call Kathy Widick 812-473-0462. 
 
Director, Jinny Parsons 812-457-7457 
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Nile Egyptian Band                             
 

Greetings from the Land of Lashes!   
 
We have been very busy with the Supreme Queen’s  
Visitation and Ceremonial and the Installation of our new  
Queen Jan. 
 
This has been a fast year.  I’ve enjoyed serving as President, but am happy to turn 
over the gavel to our new incoming President, Tina Dobbs.  Other new officers are Vice 
President Nancy Clem, Secretary Sylvia Pharris, and Treasurer Margaret Coomer, PQ.   
 

President: Sandy Shafer, PQ  812-430-9574 

Director: Shirley Sheets,   PQ 812-867-7964 

 

Patrol – 2
nd 

 Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Captain: PQ Karla Goff             

(812) 401-6455 

 

Dancers – 3
rd

  Monday – 6:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

President: Sharon  Harbison  
(812) 518-4175 
 

Band – 4
th
  Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Director:  PQ Shirley Sheets             

(812) 867-7964 

 

                                                   UNITS INFORMATION 
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Isis Temple 2014 Officer Installation   
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    You are cordially invited to attend the First Ladies Tea.  “Tea to 
Transport” on Saturday the 12th of April at 1:00pm 
      All of the funds raised go to our Hospital Staff transportation funds. 
Last year we raised enough to buy a new van.   
     Cost of the tea is $20.00; please contact Pr. Ruby Daugherty at 270-
999-1496 to RSVP 
 
 We will also be selling “Easter Eggs” for $5.00 each and you will have a 
chance to win $100.00 
                                   Hope to see you! 
        

Neith Temple No. 80 Madisonville, KYNeith Temple No. 80 Madisonville, KYNeith Temple No. 80 Madisonville, KYNeith Temple No. 80 Madisonville, KY    

                                                  

 

He was crucified and nailed to a cross 

As they stood and watched 

Only some knew of their loss 

But he said, forgive them Father 

For they know not what they do 

  As he died on that cross for 

 me and you 

He then was taken down 

He was placed on the ground 

Then carried to his tomb 

Somehow without knowledge 

The rock was moved away 

And, Christ arose on this day 

As we know it Easter Day 

So let us rejoice in the resurrection 

Of our Lord 

And, do right by him 

By living our lives and seeking his 

direction 
 

 

Somehow I don’t know why 

God loved us so much 

He made his Son to die 

But then the miracle of Easter 

Christ arose 

The people came to see 

The tomb was open not closed 

So let us celebrate this Easter morn 

By pledging our love for him 

by being reborn 

  

Written by: Elsie J. Harston, PQ 

 Neith Temple No.80 

 

 

         LET US BE REBORN 
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          No.41isistemple 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

   
 
 
                                                                                                                           
 
 
         
 
 
 
                              
 
 
 

  

 
  

Isis Temple No. 41 
Pr. Recorder Jerry Brenner 

8116 Old Boonville Hwy 
Evansville, IN 47715 

Mamaw7276@gmail.com 
PHONE: 

(812)  319-9310 
 
 
 
 
 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.isis41don.com 

 

  ISIS TEMPLE NO. 41 
  8116 Old Boonville Hwy 
  Evansville, IN 47715 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 
 

 

 

We have a new email address 

no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
 

Non-Profit 
Organization 
U.S. Postage 
    PAID 
Evansville, Indiana 
Permit No. 1582  
 

 

 
 

  No.41isistemple 


